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NFPA 70E provides guidance for employers to help workers avoid injury from a release of electrical 
energy, and prevent or minimize exposure to all widely recognized electrical hazards. This course 
covers the changes to the 2015 edition, and is intended to aid in updating your electrical safety 
program, associated documents and work practices 

This course is for: 

 Owners, contractors, employers, safety directors and trainers, managers, Personal 

Protective Equipment (PPE) buyers, electrically qualified workers and unqualified 

employees. 

 

This class is a must for anyone who is trying to keep up with current electrical safety requirements! 

 (Learning Objectives): 

At the conclusion, you should be able to: 
 

 Discuss the changes made in the 2015 
NFPA 70E edition 

 List the different variations and 
changes to PPE requirements 

 Discuss the changes to the NFPA arc 
flash tables and describe how it is 
intended to be used 

 

 

 Describe changes to warning label 
requirements 

 Describe the differences between an 
arc flash hazard analysis and an 
electrical risk assessment.  

 Discuss how these changes will affect 
current policy and electrical safety 
processes. 

 

 
 
 

Recommended previous training/knowledge of the previous NFPA 70E articles/principles 
(Not required for attendance) 

 
 

State CEU and PDH credits available upon request 


